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July 23, 2021 
 
Subject: Williamson County Southeast Loop Update 
 
Construction has begun on the Southeast Loop project just east of the Lakeside Estates neighborhood. 
Next steps in the project include installation of the new subdivision fencing and utility relocation. The 
County has provided the HOA with the funds to relocate the subdivision fencing. Private utility 
relocations are scheduled to begin in front of the Lakeside Estates neighborhood the week of July 26. 
Work will take place within the new County right-of-way line.  
 
Construction on this segment of the Southeast Loop project began in July 2021 and is expected to last 
approximately 18 months. In front of the neighborhood, most of the work will involve resurfacing and 
restriping. At the intersection of CR 138 and SH 130, the pavement will be widened for an additional 
dedicated right-turn lane from westbound CR 138 to northbound SH 130. For more information on this 
project, please visit the Southeast Loop webpage: www.wilco.org/SELoop.  
 
Any major road closures and detours will be posted to the project webpage at www.wilco.org/SELoop. If 
you have questions regarding the Southeast Loop project, please contact the County’s Public 
Involvement Team by calling 512-943-1195 or emailing roads@wilco.org.    
 
Thank you, 
 
The Project Team 
 

For more information: 
wilco.org/seloop  |  roads@wilco.org  |  512.943.1195 
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